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                  General Order # 1,035                              March, 2018
                           DATE:     Friday March 16th, 2018
                   LOCATION:    Wakefield Public Safety Building



           1 Union Street Wakefield
                    TIME:             2000 Hours Meeting

                    PROGRAM:  “A History of the Cambridge Fire Apparatus” by Member 
                                          Douglas Boudrow

                                                    February Meeting
Over 40 members and guest enjoyed a great video presentation on the Quincy Fire Department by member Michael Worley. The presentation was enjoyed by one and all.
Guest Speaker

Our guest speaker for March is Box 52 Member and Cambridge Firefighter Douglas Boudrow. He will be presenting a photographic history of the City of Cambridge fire apparatus.
Condolences
 Condolences are extended to Member Ben Marra on the passing of his mother, Edith. May her soul rest in peace.
Membership

The following three members have accepted Life Membership: Robert Convery, Keith Flaherty and David Parr.
Applicant Christopher Bright’s application will be voted on at the March Meeting.

Ham & Bean Supper

The bi-annual Ham & Bean supper will be held at the Erie No. 4 hall in Georgetown. Tickets will be limited to only 91 persons. Friday May 18th. Ticket will be on sale at the March meeting, along with further information.
Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and the first snow fall has occurred. If we need to cancel a meeting, the meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out.  After all it is winter in New England! Let’s all hope it’s an easy winter.

Reminders

· March meeting Friday March 16th, 2018 2000 hours Wakefield Public Safety Complex
By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                 Frank San Severino
